
From: Dorothy Gurney [mailto:ptbob229@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, November 26, 2009 9:20 AM 
To: Ingram, Penny (UTC) 
Subject: Re: Garbage collection in Point Roberts 
 
Dear Ms. Ingram, 
  
My husband and I would: 
  
(1) urge that the WUTC support and approve the Point Recycling application, 
  
(2) urge that the WUTC reject the Freedom 2000 (Gellatly/Calder) application, 
  
(3) ask adamantly that the County do as required by law; and now create a reasonable plan for 
our community. 
  
Please support us in our request in this matter. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Dorothy & Martin Gurney 
 


